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Good evening,  

District 08- I attended the district meeting via zoom last month. There will be a 
virtual MCSM May 19th details will be emailed this week. We will have a workshop 
prior to the meeting with a Mini-PRAASA.  

Area 03- The post conference will be held virtually on June 6th. The physical 
meeting scheduled in Show low was cancelled as the tribe extended the hotel 
closure beyond State order.  

The State Convention is moving forward as planned for labor day weekend 2020 
as the Hotel anticipates to be open. We are also developing a contingency virtual 
convention in the event we cannot meet physically. The next Convention 
committee is May 16th. If you or your home group would like to help see me after 
the meeting.  

 

In Service,  

Adrian Barraza 

 


